From: steve sos

To: Severino, Lori; Mendez, Zacharias; Rivas, Vanessa; julia@trinitysj.org

Subject: Hi Lori (Zach and Vanessa)! From Steve at Trinity Cathedral

Date: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 5:58:50 PM

[External Email]

I hope you're all doing well. On a personal note, Lori, maybe your baby was born? Yes??

I'm unclear about next steps with the DSAP + Grant and project. I've received a couple of emails indicating a meeting has been cancelled due to the shelter in place order. Wanted to just make sure we weren't missing a deadline. Do we have a next meeting scheduled by Zoom?

If not that's fine. Obviously, we can't do any of our traditional outreach as we anticipated in the project.

Thanks for all you do on behalf of the people of San Jose

Steve Sosnowski Trinity Cathedral Cell: 408-396-5454

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.